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Union Bank Announces Officer Promotions 
 

Morrisville, VT – David S. Silverman, President and Chief Executive Officer of Union Bank is pleased 

to announce all current directors of Union Bankshares Inc. were re-elected, and all directors of Union 
Bank were re-appointed at the conclusion of the 126th Annual Shareholder Meeting held on May 17, 2017. 
In addition, all current officers of the bank were re-appointed, with the following new appointments and 
promotions: 
 
New Officers: 
Danika E. Barry – Credit Administrative Officer - Credit Analyst II, Morrisville  

Robyn A. Masi – Vice President, Morrisville  

Lisa M. Patch – Commercial Loan Administrative Officer, Morrisville 

Chandra L. Pollard – Mortgage Loan Officer, Barre/Stowe 

Mira M. Rainville – Mortgage Underwriting Officer, Morrisville 

Carol V. Stone – Assistant Vice President, Morrisville  

 

Promotions: 

Stacey L. B. Chase - Assistant Vice President to Vice President, Morrisville 

Ronald C. Dion – from Assistant Vice President to Vice President – Security Officer, Morrisville 

Jessica L. Miller – from Mortgage Underwriting Officer to Assistant Vice President, Morrisville 

Melynda J. Miller – from Mortgage Loan Officer to Assistant Vice President, St. Johnsbury 

Carrie W. Tallman – from Retail Loan Processing Supervisor to Assistant Vice President, Morrisville 

Melyssa S. Whitcomb – from Assistant Vice President to Vice President – Branch Manager, Lyndonville 

 
 

 

 
Union Bank, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Union Bankshares, Inc. (UNB, traded on the NASDAQ Exchange), provides commercial, 

retail and municipal banking services and asset management services throughout northern Vermont and New Hampshire. Union Bank 

operates 17 banking offices, three loan centers, and multiple ATMs throughout its geographical footprint. 

 

Union Bank has been helping people buy homes and local businesses create jobs in area communities since opening its doors over 

125 years ago. Union Bank has earned an exceptional reputation for residential lending programs and has recently been named, for 

the fourth consecutive year, the USDA RD Vermont lender of the year. Union Bank is also an SBA Preferred lender. Proud to be one 

of the few community banks serving Vermont and New Hampshire, Union Bank maintains a strong commitment to traditional values.  

Union Bank is dedicated to providing genuine customer service and community support and donates to various local nonprofits 

annually.  These values--combined with financial expertise, quality products and the latest technology--make Union Bank the premier 

choice for your banking services, both personal and commercial.  Member FDIC.  Equal Housing Lender. 
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